
MISC. COMM. NO. 3 
Act 222 Affirmative Consent Jennifer Solidum Rose, Chair 

Phone: (808) 956-9803 
Email: jennifer.rose@hawaii.edu Task Force 

December 30.2015 

VIA EMAIL VIA EMAIL 
(senkouchi@Capitol. hawaii.qov) (repsouki@Capitol.hawaii.qov & 
& HAND DELIVERY hamasaki@,Capitol. hawaii.qov) 

& Members of the Senate 
Twenty-Eighth State Legislature 
Hawaii State Capitol, Room 409 
Honolulu, Hawai'i 96813 

/The Hon. Ronald D. Kouchi, President & HAND DELIVERY 
The Hon. Joseph Souki, Speaker 
& Members of the House of 
Representatives 
Twenty-Eighth State Legislature 
Hawaii State Capitol, Room 431 
Honolulu, Hawai'i 96813 

Dear President Kouchi, Speaker Souki, and Members of the Legislature: 

The Act 222 Affirmative Consent Task Force respectfully submits the enclosed report 
required by Act 222, SLH 2015. A copy of this report has also been transmitted to the 
Hon. David T. Ige, Governor of the State of Hawaii. 

If you or a member of your staff wishes to access the Task Force's report electronically, it 
will be uploaded and may be viewed at: 

http://www. hawaii.edu/titleix/act222 
httP://www. hawaii.edu/offices/eaur/qovrel/reports/2016. html 

Should you have any questions regarding the Task Force's report, please feel free to 
contact me at 956-9803 or via email at jennifer.rose@hawaii.edu. 

Sincerely, 

Chair, Act 222 Affirmative Consent 
Task Force 

Enclosure: Act 222 Affirmative Consent Task Force Report To The 2016 
Hawaii State Legislature (including Appendices) 


